
 

                                                                

 
 

Iver Village Junior School 

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed 

Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford 

 

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SL0 9QA 

Telephone:  01753 653059 

Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk 

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

24th April 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardians,  

 

Homework Club 

 

This term we will be running Homework Club between 3.15pm - 4.00pm on Friday 

afternoons starting on Friday, 1st May until Friday, 17th July 2015.  If you would 

like your child to join or continue attending the club please complete the attached slip 

and hand it to the school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss J Digweed 

Headteacher 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Homework Club – Reply Slip 

 

 

I would like my child to attend Homework Club from 01/05/15 to 17/07/15 

. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………………………………………  Class…………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signature…………………………………………………………………………………………..Date……………………………… 

                                  (Parent/Guardian) 
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